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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               12th July 2024 

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘A little honesty is good for the soul’ 

 
 

Books 
 

Can all children please return any books 
that they may still have at home as we are 
collecting them in for the summer holidays. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 
19 July  Break up for summer 1:15pm 
22  July    Inset Day (school closed) 
23  July    Inset Day (school closed) 
 
 

Bluebells Assembly 
 

Well done to Bluebells – your assembly was 
lovely! Thank you to the parents who 
attended – weren’t the children amazing? 
 

 
 

After School Care 
 

After School Care will still be available 
next Friday – last pick-up is 3:30pm. Thank 
you. 

Y2 Leavers Celebration 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Y2 
Leavers Celebration on Tuesday. This was their 
last performance in Lister Infants and obviously a 
very emotional one but we hope you enjoyed it as 
much as we did. The children were treated to a 
party today to celebrate the end of their time 
here in the infants. 
 
 

 

End of Term 
 

School finishes for the summer holiday on  

Friday 19th July at 1.15pm.  
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
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@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
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SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       94% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   85%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    98% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   97% 
 
2 classes in green this week – well 
done to Tulips and Sunflowers for 
great attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

93.5% 
 

Unfortunately our attendance 
target was not reached this year. 
Let’s see if we can improve on the 
next academic year and strive to 
attain 97%. 
 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
 

School begins at 8:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform 
 

We still have uniform available in stock at reduced 
prices so grab a bargain before the end of term. 
 
Just a gentle reminder to please label all items of 
uniform for return in September. This includes 
bags, coats and P.E. kit. Thank you for your 
continued co-operation. 
 
 

Summer HAF 
 
 
The Summer HAF programme starts on the 22nd 
July and there are lots of great activities 
happening over the school holidays. Children and 
young people, from reception to age 16, who are 
eligible for benefits related free school meals, 
will be able to access hundreds of activities  
including specific provision available for children 
with SEND or additional needs, at no cost. 
There’s a great range of activities across the city 
including zorbing, garden fun, bubble football, 
nerf wars, mindfulness, swimming, football, music, 
dance, cycling, gymnastics, theatre tech, cooking, 
trips out, nature walks and much more! A meal will 
be provided for every child attending. We have 
introduced a new central booking system to make 
it easier for you to find and book the activities. 
You can find out where your nearest scheme is by 
clicking on this link:  
 

https://eequ.org/liverpoolhaf 


